
Greetings! Welcome to our new official newsletter! 

We are happy to announce that we have had some new 
opportunities arise this year would love to share our news 
with you.  We’ve been a little quiet over the late summer 
and fall months, but that’s because we have been very busy 
behind the scenes. We have recorded a CD that we cannot 
wait to share with you!!

In other news from 2018, we were honored to sing with 
Tommy Tune for the Hello Again Dolly Festival back in 
June. Check out this link: festival scrapbook!

What’s next for 2019? You can catch us performing a 
concert of poetry at the first annual Sleepy Hollow Literary 
Festival in May of 2019.

THE BRASILES ENSEMBLE 

Holiday Concert 
Join us for our next concert set 
for Saturday, December 22, 2018 
at 7:00pm in St. Mary’s Episcopal 
Church in the Highlands in Cold 
Spring.!

A Christmas Feast 

  ——————————————!

CD Release Party 

Stay after the concert for our 
special reception where the 
merrimaking will continue! CDs 
will be for sale at the concert and 
reception.      !

  ——————————————!
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